
World Biggest Coffee Morning 

MacMillan Coffee Afternoon 

Here at PACE we still insist on maintaining our positive relationship with the 

parents/carers of the pupils who attend PACE. This relationship is both social 

and collaborative. We continue to organise and host a variety of parent 

partnership events for the children and their parents to attend, giving them the 

opportunity to communicate with our staff on a social level. This is still a good 

chance for all pupils to develop socially as they can socialise with their parents, 

carers, siblings, teachers and peers.  

Across the world today, Friday 27th October, is the World’s Biggest Coffee 

Morning. This is where many places all over the world will be having a charitable 

event to raise money and awareness of the MacMillan organisation. This is a 

support group for those affected by Cancer.  

As a way of making children aware of this charity and providing them with the 

opportunity to make a donation, we have organised a MacMillan coffee 

afternoon. We invited both children and families to PACE to enjoy drinks, 

snacks and to play games and talk to each other. This event is a great way for 

children to develop morally as they are able to help the less fortunate and 

recognise that it is a good thing to raise money for organisations and charities.   

Here are some images displaying how much of a success our afternoon was.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


